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9th December 2016

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that unfortunately Miss Mulla will be leaving Nightingale at the end of December.  I know that you will join me in thanking her for her brilliant teaching this term and during her time at Nightingale.  

I am happy to inform you that we have an excellent teacher starting in January, Miss Emma Reveley, who I am sure is going to fit in very quickly with the school and our lovely year one class.   

We will be working with both Miss Mulla and Miss Reveley to ensure that there is a really smooth handover for the children and we will involve them in this process.  If you have any questions or concerns about how your child will manage this change, please do speak to myself or Mrs Islam (KS1 Co-ordinator) and we will be happy to help. 

Yours sincerely, 

Abigail Hopper

Headteacher 
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